February 22, 2022

Special Meeting

The Farmland Town Council met on Tuesday, February 22, 2022, at 1:00pm, in the council room at 104 E
Henry Street for a Special Town Council Meeting. Those present were Steve Hernly, Jim Main, Stephen
Conner, Jason Welch, and Marcy Yuknavage

Steve called the meeting to order.
Steve asked everyone to stand for the pledge.

Jason told the board that they need to make a motion to award the contract based on the
recommendation from the engineer. The 3 bids received were reviewed by Choice One and Jason
Welch. It was determined that Dirt Works & Asphalt Paving Inc., of Parker City, Indiana appeared to be
the lowest and responsible bidder.

Dirt Works - $299,795.50

Brumbaugh - $372,180.00

Milestone - $387,040.00

Steven motioned to award Dirt Works the contract. Jim 2", All Ayes.

The board signed the contract and other paperwork required from CCMG.

Steve closed the meeting at 1:09 pm
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